CARPENTARIA SHIRE
Outback 47 flie Sea ®

INTERRUPTION TO WATER SUPPLY

IN KARUMBA
MONDAY 24 JUNE 2024

Council will be conducting emergency repairs to the water
main on Karumba Development Road, and would like to
advise that resident’'s water supply will be affected on
Carron Street, Henry Street, Anderson Street and Lynch
Close.

Shutdown of water main will be at least 2 hours.

Council apologises for any inconvenience to residents
during these essential works.
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